
Mental Health Services Act 

MHSA 
Consumer & Stakeholder Forum 

 

The MHSA Forum is similar to a Town Hall meeting. We 

meet in different locations around the County approximately 

once a month. It is your opportunity to learn more and 

provide feedback about the programs being offered and 

needed through the Mental Health Services Act in 

Mendocino County.  

Everyone is welcome to come and provide feedback and to 

share your ideas or concerns in a friendly and safe 

environment. Lunch will be provided. 

December 7, 2016 

11:30 a.m.— 1:30 p.m. 

Mendocino Coast Hospitality Center 

101 N Franklin St. Fort Bragg, CA 95437 

For more information contact the MHSA Coordinator,  

Robin Meloche at 707-472-2332 or email 

melocher@co.mendocino.ca.us 


